Freshwater Mollusk Conservation Society
14th Biennial Symposium in Ypsilanti, Mi
May 12-16, 2025

Dear FMCS Supporter:

The Freshwater Mollusk Conservation Society’s (FMCS) 2025 Symposium will be held in Ypsilanti,
Michigan May 12-16, 2025. The goal for this symposium is to highlight the conservation successes
and bridges that have been made throughout the last quarter century in mollusk conservation and
highlight the distinctive Great Lakes watersheds. The mixers, breaks, and meals provide
opportunities for networking among members and attendees.

The FMCS is a not-for-profit, dedicated to the advocacy and conservation science of freshwater
mollusk resources. The FMCS symposium provides a great opportunity to network and build
relationships with conservation professionals from state and federal government, industry, and
conservation organizations. The Society has a membership of 500, and 275 members generally
attend the biennial symposia. These professionals are constantly working to conserve freshwater
mollusks, and we need your help. We are requesting monetary sponsorship to help cover the
costs of the symposia facilities and activities.

Below is a breakdown of our sponsorship levels.

All Sponsor Contributions Include Recognition in the Meeting
Program

Two Complimentary Registrations (One Virtual and One In-Person),

e >$2000 Logo on Website Registration Page, Recognition in the Program

Stream $1000- One Complimentary Registration (Virtual or In-Person), Logo on Website
$2000 Registration Page, Recognition in the Program

Eddy $500-$999 Logo on Website Registration Page and Recognition in the Program

Mussel $100-$499 Recognition in the Program

SPONSOR A SPECIFIC PART OF PROGRAM OR EVENT (e.g., student-mentor mixer, poster session,
coffee breaks, banquet). Amount TBD in consultation with the sponsorship committee.

Sponsorship Payment Options
Electronic: Navigate to our online sponsorship form at the link below:

https://molluskconservation.ora/EVENTS/2025%20SYMPOSIUM/2025Symposium _SPONSORSHIP.ht
ml

By Mail: Make Check Payable to “Freshwater Mollusk Conservation Society” and mail to FMCS
Treasurer, Alan Christian, 99 E 9" Ave, Collegeville, PA 19426

Thank you and we look forward to your sponsorship,
SPONSORSHIP SUBCOMMITTEE and FMCS Treasurer Alan Christian (achristian@ursinus.edu)

Not-for-Profit (601-(c) 3 corporation FMCS Federal Tax Identification Number — 43-1855280)
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